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UTILITY REGULATORY AUTHORITY

“Leading in Utility Regulation”

PUBLIC NOTICE

CENTRAL ELECTRICITY BOARD TARIFF APPLICATION

The Utility Regulatory Authority (URA) wishes to inform the public that following the Central

Electricity Board’s (CEB) tariff application, new tariffs (tariff levels and tariff structures) have

been approved and will be published in the Government Gazette.

The new tariffs will be available on the websites of the URA (https://uramauritius.mu/) and CEB

(https://ceb.mu/).

The new tariffs will be applicable as from 01 February 2023.
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